
BROADBAND SERVICE 

Sierra Park Homeowners Association 
C/o Gloria Harvey, President 
P.O. Box 116 
Long Barn, Ca. 95335 
September 2,2010 

To the Board, 

(209) 5BB-9B01 

FAX (209) 532-6028 
P.O. Box 281 • Standard, CA 95373 

Sierra Nevada Communications has enlisted the aid of a local surveying company to establish all ofthe 
right-of-ways we cross to enter Sierra Park. Upon completion oftheir survey we will file appropriate 
documentation with Tuolumne County. At which time we will contact your board and let you know 
where we are in this process. 

Our company has filed for new permits to encroach Sierra Park. There is no time line given by the 
permitting organizations for construction permits. We expect a shorter time period for permits to be 
granted. 

We are not certain until the survey is completed who owns and/or controls the twenty-foot distance 
between our pedestal and the telephone pole on David. This section inside your park boundaries and 
will need to be dug to install two-inch conduit for installation of new lines. Sense this issue is being 
addressed by the survey. We will not have an answer for several days. Therefore in order to keep 
expediting things. We are asking for your permission in advance to dig from the telephone pole to our 
pedestal. Should we find out this is under a homeowner's control we will secure their permission first 
before digging. All other permitting issues are being addressed. 

Your letter recently received is asking for technical data to be released. We have been addressing all of 
the concerns raised in the letter. They will be addressed appropriately. 

Tim Holden 
September 15,2010 
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